
  

Newsletter Date: 
29 th March 2019 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Next week the children will be receiving their annual Relationship and Sex 
Education lessons.  If you would like to know more about what is being taught 
please come along to the workshop for parents today at 2.30p.m.  For those of 
you that are unable to make it I will put the information on the school website so 
that you know what each class will be covering in case the children ask you any 
tricky questions!  
 
We have one more week left until the Easter break and it promises to be a very 
busy week! On Monday we will be holding a toy sale in aid of the victims of 
Cyclone Idai in which millions of people in Mozambique, Malawi and Zimbabwe 
have lost their homes and their possessions.  We aim to raise £150 which will 
provide a temporary toilet and washing facilities and feed a family for a 
week.  Children may bring in as much money as you wish to make a purchase 
from the toys that have been donated.  
 
On Tuesday morning, Year 2 will be presenting their learning in our assembly at 
9.10a.m.   On Wednesday Mrs Tullier will be taking the choir to perform at the 
Torbay School's Performing Arts Festival at the Riveria Centre at 6.00p.m.  In 
school on Thursday at 9.10a.m. children in every class will be taking part in our 
Way of the Cross liturgy to remember the events of Holy week.  On Saturday, we 
will be holding our community day from 10.00a.m. to 2.00p.m. to get the 
children's gardening area ready for Spring planting.  Please bring gardening tools 
and wellies, and if possible a bag of compost.  Refreshments will be provided.   
 
It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible at these events.   I am 
looking forward to a lovely week ahead.  
 

 Mrs Harding 

 

 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming  

2nd April- Year 2 

learning assembly 
9.10 – 9.30 a.m. 

5th April –last day of 

school before Easter 
break 

23rd April Non pupil 
day 

24th April –School re-
opens 

24th-26th April Year 3 

residential 
29th April–2nd May –
Bikeability –year 5 

Attendance 

The week ending 22nd March, Class 3 topped the table with 100%. Our school 
average was 94.8%.  
 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 
cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address 
to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
  
 
God, our Father,  

we know we do things 

we should not do,  
and forget to do good 

things we could do: 
encourage us in the 

weeks before Easter  
to become better 

people,  

by giving up bad 
habits  

and taking up good 
ones.   

In the name of 
Jesus.   
Amen  

 
 

 
 

PTA 
Look out here for 

future events 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

Yr R-6  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 
£24 for term 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
Yr 3-6 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 
KS2 

 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Yr R-6 

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday 
 lunchtime 

 

 Choir club 
KS2 

Mrs Tullier 

Friday 
Lunchtime 

Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Yr 1-6 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

   

 
Premier Sports Easter Camps 

Premier Sports are running Easter Camps at various schools in the area, including our 
own school. The children will take part in sports and arts activities. All staff are fully 
insured, DBS checked and hold emergency first aid certificates.  
To find out more information visit camps.premier-education.com or call 01953 499040 
 

Cary Park Junior Tennis Club 
There are Easter holiday sessions for children aged 4-16 years. The sessions include 
tennis coaching, fun games, table tennis, putting green, ball machine and scavenger 
hunt. 
Wednesday 10th April 9-12 noon for age 6-10 years 
Wednesday 17th April 9-12 noon for age 11-16 years 
£12 members / £15 non members 
 
All sessions need to be booked with Rob Short 07919838748 

 
Holy Angels Pre-School-Message 

Holy Angels would like us to remind parents that there is no after school club on Friday 
5th April. Thank you. 
 

Large Playground equipment 
Under the terms of the school insurance this equipment may only be used under the 
supervision of school staff and by children within the appropriate age range. 
Please do not allow your children on the equipment at the end of the school 
day. 
 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Summer term Clubs  
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline, Kate Davenport 
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan 

 

 

Star Pupil 
 
Year R Rupert 
Year 1 Kieron 
Year 2 JJ 
Year 3 Saket 
Year 4 Riley 
Year 5 Amelie 

Year 6 Ella May 

 Star Writer 
 
Year R George B 
Year 1 Zenna 
Year 2 Finlay 
Year 3 Brandon 
Year 4 Iva 
Year 5 Donny 
Year 6 Andrei 
 

  Star 
Mathematicians  

 
Year R Finn 
Year 1 Kacee 
Year 2 Oli 
Year 3 Spencer  
Year 4 Masty 
Year 5 Grace 
Year 6 Jakub 
 

Handwriting                       
Champion 

Year R James 
Year 1 Rafaella 
Year 2 Zack 
Year 3 Xavier 
Year 4 Scarlett 
Year 5 Mateusz 
Year 6 Olivia W 

mailto:admin@olota.uk

